
June 2022

Dear Students and Parents,

Even though we are just starting to get into the rhythm of summer, we want to provide you with some important
information for the 2022-2023 school year.

The school year will begin on Monday, August 15, 2022.  On this day, freshmen will have a full day starting at
8:00 a.m. Transfer students will attend an orientation session from 8:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.  On Tuesday, August 16,
all students will report by 8:00 a.m.

Everyone is asked to pick up class schedules on Wednesday, August 3, between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.  Schedule
changes will only be made for academic reasons and must be approved by the Dean of Academics.  The band and
guard will be holding a Used Uniform Sale during these hours or until the merchandise is gone.  The Spirit Shop
will be open that day for purchase of spirit wear and the 1/4 zip uniform pullover.

Archbishop Carroll students will be required to have an ID card in their possession at all times.  This card can be
used as a debit card to purchase lunch, check out textbooks from the bookstore, and can be used for admittance at
all home athletic events.  Returning students will have their badges ready on the first day of school using pictures
from last school year.  However, ALL new students must have their picture taken on August 3 during schedule
pick up. All students who drive to school will need to purchase a parking pass.  Information on this process was
sent to students via email earlier in the summer.

We would like to remind you that before your student can get his/her schedule you will need to access your
Family Portal to complete the enrollment/re-enrollment process.  You should have received information regarding
this to the email address you provided Carroll High School.  Any questions should be directed to
ndruck@carrollhs.org.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions.  Summer office hours are Monday through Thursday from 7:30
a.m. – 12:30 p.m.  The building will be closed from June 27 – July 10.  I hope the rest of your summer is safe and
enjoyable!

It’s a great day to be a Patriot!

Sincerely,

Matthew T. Sableski
Principal


